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22 Shawwaal 1445 – 2 May 2024 

THE HARAAM ‘REUNION’ 

FUNCTION OF THE APAS AND 

JAAHILAHS 

Madrasah Banatul Islam in Malabar, Port Elizabeth totally dissociates itself from the 

merrymaking function which some miscreant, shameless Apas-Jaahilahs are 

organizing. Madrasah Banatul Islaam states in this regard: 

 

Regarding this event, kindly take note of the following: 

 

1. The administration of Banaatil Islaam has not endorsed this event, and neither have 

we been involved in its planning.  

 

2. The name of the madrasah has been used by the organizers in order to reach out to 

the graduates of the previous administration i.e. pre-2004 

 

3. We've recently come to know that they've now included our graduates as well. In 

this regard, we've maintained our stance non-endorsement.  

 

4. Anybody who accepts their invitation and wishes to attend will have to ensure that 

their decision is in line with the Shari'ah in all aspects.  

 

5. Should the organizers have consulted us, we would have definitely voiced our 

opinions and concerns in this regard. 

 (End of Banatul Islaam’s statement) 

 

The conduct of these wayward Apas is disgusting. They are competing with western 

feminists and lesbians in self-expression and projecting themselves. The vilest aspect 

of the merrymaking function of these miserable Jaahilahs is that they are satanically 

promoting their haraam merrymaking function and their self-exhibition outside their 

homes under deeni hues and guise. Muslim sisters of honour should never participate 

in this haraam function which the haraam Jaahilahs are organizing to gratify their evil 

nafs. 
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